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Hi Sam,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the preliminary forest plan draft. At this time, we do not have substantial

comments, although we appreciate the consideration and planning geared towards T&amp;amp;E species.

 

Additionally, we look forward to furthering discussions regarding the management direction (especially VEG S7)

for Canada lynx in managing beetle-killed timber.

 

Thank you,

 

Allison Vendramel

 

Fish and Wildlife Biologist

 

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

 

Grand Junction, CO Field Office

 

445 W. Gunnison Ave Ste. 240

 

Grand Junction, CO 81501

 

(970) 628-7194


